
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
March 12, 2012 
 
The Student Senate meeting on Monday the 12th began with appointments. Nick Nigro 
was appointed to the position of Student and Academic Affairs Chair and Ryan Eiler 
Henrickson was appointed to the position of Omsbudperson. The Finance Committee 
proposed a budget number of $185,328.00 for the upcoming finance processes for the 
2012-2013 academic year. This number was discussed and voted on and passed. The Co-
Presidents Jen Fox and Nick Prince gave an update on The Dive renovation. They related 
that the Workshop Architects will be on campus March 22nd and 23rd to do an initial 
survey prior to making models.  
  
The Student Senate Sophomore Class Representative and Complex Residence Hall 
Representative positions are currently open. If you are interested in applying for either of 
these positions or have any questions, please contact Co-Presidents Jen Fox and Nick 
Prince (foxprince@gustavus.edu).   
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact your class or residence hall 
representative or email Co-Presidents Jen Fox and Nick Prince (foxprince@gustavus.edu) 
prior to the next meeting.  
 
The next regular Senate meeting will be on Monday, March 12th at 7 p.m. in the 
Boardroom of the Jackson Campus Center. Community comment is welcome at the 
beginning of every meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Hallie Martin 
Student Senate Public Relations Chair 
hmartin2@gustavus.edu 


